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July 16, 2013

Via e-mail

Ms. Kelly Schuler

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Attn: Recall Management Division (NVS-215)
1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E.

Washington, DC 20590

Re:- NHTSA Campaign 13E-006 Quarterly Report (2013 Q2)
Dear Ms. Schuler:
Per 49 C.F.R. § 573.7, below please find the quarterly report for the quarter ending
June 30, 2013, submitted on behalf of Hodyon, Inc. (“Hodyon”) for the above-referenced
recall.

573.7(b)(1): NHTSA Campaign Number

Campaign Number 13E-006. The Hodyon identification number for this campaign
is TSB-01242013.

573.7(b)(2): Notification Date
Hodyon began notifying customers and dealers of the above-referenced recall on
January 11, 2013. On or about January 31, 2013, Hodyon completed notification to
all those customers who were reachable.

573.7(b)(3): Number of Dynasys Auxiliary Power Units (“APU”) Involved

There are 3,274 units in, or intended for sale in, the United States involved in this
recall (“Recall Population™).

573.7(b)(4): Number of Items Inspected and Repaired or Determined Not in Need
of Repair

Hodyon intends to require the installation of repair kits in all first purchasers’ and
dealers’ Dynasys APUs within the Recall Population, regardless of whether they
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appear to contain the at-issue defect. As of the end of the second quarter of 2013,
recall kits had been installed in 69.22% of the Recall Population.

573.7(b)(5): Number of Dynasys APUs Determined to Be Unreachable
It is unknown how many owners of the remaining potentially affected Dynasys
APUs are unreachable. In some circumstances, Hodyon has discovered, dealers and
sub-dealers did not maintain customer records.

573.7(b)(6): Number of Dynasys APUs Returned Prior to First Use

Of the 3,274 affected by this recall, 175 were captured and quarantined prior to their
first use.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 624-2613 or
lwalther@crowell.com or my colleague Scott Winkelman at (202) 624-2972 or
swinkelman@crowell.com.

Sincerely,

Op@/ W//Z;./aﬂlm\

Scott L. Winkelman
Laura J. Walther

cc: Hodyon, Inc.



